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2841 Hartley Rd
Oregon, Oh 43613
419 693-9623
February 17, 2008

Board Development Committee
Girl Scouts of Western Ohio
4930 Cornell Rd

Cincinnati, Oh 45242

Dear Board Development Committee,

Six years ago, I was privileged to attend the Girl Scout National Council Meeting in Long
Beach, California. Once again, I would like to be a delegate to the National Council
Meeting for Girl Scouts of Western Ohio. I feel that with more than 25 years experience
in Girl Scouting in various capacities that I could be a strong delegate on the floor in
debates and voting. The experience I had in Long Beach was very inspirational in
making me a better leader in the Girl Scout organization. I learned more of the proper
ways of running meetings under Robert’s Rules of Order and obtained a greater
understanding of the Girl Scout organization as a whole.

I have been nominated and received the Outstanding Leader Award, the Appreciation
Pin, the Honor Pin, and this past year was thrilled to receive the Thanks Badge from Girl
Scouts Maumee Valley Council.

My experiences in Girl Scouting include 6 years as a Brownie, Junior, and Senior Scout.
For twelve years, [ was leader for one or both of my daughters’ troops, Brownie through
Senior. After my girls entered college, I returned as a Daisy Leader off and on as needed.
I was the Service Unit Director from 1995-99 for the Bay Park Service Unit, and returned
to that position in 2004 and continue in that position at present time. During my ‘off’
years, I was the service unit registrar. I have been a trainer for the Maumee Valley
Region since the early 1990°s doing both Orientation and Introduction to Girl Scouts. 1
have also served on or chaired numerous committees within the Bay Park Service Unit
and at the Council level.

I work for Toledo Public Schools as a Computer Analyst/Programmer in the
Administration Building. I will not have a problem getting the time off to attend the
National Council Meeting October 30- November 2, 2008.

Sincerely,

Kristin McCullough



